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LETTER FROM THE PTA

The Parent Teacher Association (PTA) warmly welcomes you to the 2023-2024 school year at Third Street
Elementary School. Third Street PTA has a 99-year tradition of advocating for the health, welfare and safety
of EVERY student.

We are proud of our robust school community, which provides us connection and support. Please join us
and participate in PTA. Together with Friends of Third (FOT), the booster club, we work on a number of

school initiatives, and are solely staffed by volunteers, so your involvement is crucial.

Here are some easy ways to get involved:

1. Join the PTA at thirdstreetpta.org. Memberships start at $10.

'20 2. Visit the school’s website at thirdstreetschool.com, and sign up for the school newsletter,
to get the most up-to-date information about events and volunteer opportunities.

¢ 3. Attend our monthly PTA-FOT Community Meetings with Principal Lee. These meetings
are one of the best ways to find out what is happening at Third Street, to hear from

school administrators, and to make your voice heard.

We look forward to joining forces and working together to provide our children with the best elementary

school experience!

Courtney Caron
PTA President

PTA EXECUTIVE BOARD 2023-2024

OFFICERS
President:
Courtney Caron
Vice President:
Belinda DesJardins
Treasurer:
Rachel Blaine
Secretary:

Alina Moffat
Historian:
Lesley Wolff
Parliamentarian:
Nancy Meislin

COMMITTEE CHAIRS
Auditor:

Katie Lang

Visual Design:

Jeroen de Waal
Membership Drive:

Belinda DesJardins
Hospitality:

Robyn Kuroki

Reflections Art Competition:
Emily James

Book Fair:

Jennifer Schuur Herbert
TK / Kinder:

Nancy Meislin & Emily James
Campus Marquee:

TBD

Middle School Info Seminar:
Cara Epstein

Disaster Prep/Safety:
Kathy Choi

Spirit:

Liz Budd

Box Tops/ Fundraising:
Jake Shapiro

Bulletin Boards:

Marsha Hubbard
Garden:

Sul Lee

Back-to-School Breakfast:
Kathy Choi

Third Street’s Got Talent:
Sarah Frank Meltzer



